
1. Homereading

Pygmaliom
by Bernard Shaw

   In  this  essay  I  am  going  to  discuss  about  the  book
Pygmalion, which was written by Bernard Shaw. This story is a
drama and on my opinion it is also one of the best I have ever
read.
   I got my first impression when I read a paragraph at the
back cover of the book. I found it very interesting. Then I
started with reading and the dialogues I saw got to me. At
first I didn't like the language Eliza uses, but later on I got
used to it. The play is written in a way that a reader can
imagine himself on the stage. The book draw my attention, and I
could not put it down, until I read it. I did not like the
prologue because it was written in prose. It stands out and  it
is boring. That disturbed me and I must admit, that I read the
end with difficulty.
   Author wrote about Eliza, the flower girl, who was selling
flowers on the street and had a dream to start working in a
florist's shop. But she could not work there because she did
not speak english properly, because she didn't know how to
behave. She had to learn not only to speak properly but also
the manners of the middle class.
   It is not right to change someone's lifestyle only to win a
bet, to prove that you are able of doing it. Eliza's story is
the best example of that. Mr Higgins is represented as selfish
and egocentric bachelour, that wants to gain respect in his own
and other's eyes by turning Eliza into a lady. He should do
that with other reasons. He should forseed all negative effects
that will appear when he finishes with Eliza. People must not
play  with  lifes  of  other  people  only  because  of  their
interests.
   I  really  enjoyed  reading  this  book  only  the  ending
disappinted me. I would like to have more dramas like Pygmalion
for homereading because they are much more understanable, more
intresting  and  more  lifeful  than  ordinary  books  written  in
prose.
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